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MUNICIPAL RELATIONS 
 

Important Notice to all Chief Administrative Officers 
 
 
 

THE MUNICIPAL ASSESSMENT AMENDMENT ACT 
 
 
The Municipal Assessment Amendment Act exempts veterans’ associations from 

payment of municipal property taxes in Manitoba. This amendment ensures that all 
associations across the province will benefit from the exemption and in turn, helps to 
safeguard and continue the valuable services these associations provide to our 
veterans. The Act received Royal Assent on April 15, 2020 and will come into effect 
upon proclamation. 

 
The department will be following up with municipalities to inform you of the 

implementation date for these exemptions. Information will be forwarded to you once 
decisions have been finalized. 

 
If you have any inquiries, please contact a Municipal Services Officer at  

204-945-2572 or mrmca@gov.mb.ca. 
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